
GEORGE GREENAWAY ELEMENTARY 
17286 – 61A Ave   Surrey, BC  V3S 1W3 
Ph:  604-576-1136  Fax:  604-576-7952 

www.surreyschools.ca/schools/georgegreenaway 
 
 

 
May 28, 2021 

 

Dear George Greenaway families,      

 

We would like to end our year on a positive note with our Greenaway’s Got Talent show! 

This school event is an opportunity for students to showcase their talents and for us to build 
community during a time when we have learners attending in person and remotely. 

Our show format will look different this year due to our current context and Health and Safety 
protocols.  At this time, we are only encouraging individual or sibling performances pre-recorded at 
home or outside.  Your child can also plan on participating in a group performance with a cohort 
friend outside. 

We encourage creative and varied talent submissions!  Please see below for performance 
requirements and expectations: 

• We ask for video clips to be a minimum of 1 minutes and maximum of 3 minutes in length. 
• Please practice several times before recording your final version. 
• When you send your video, please indicate the student’s name, grade and division number. 
• All submissions will be viewed by our Talent Show Planning Team before being confirmed for 

our final show.  Please note, there is no guarantee that all submissions will be in the final 
show. 

• Please send your videos to Ms. Dhillon at dhillon_supreet@surreyschools.ca 

We ask for all student submissions to be sent to Ms. Dhillon by June 9th. 

We look forward to sharing our Greenaway’s Got Talent Show with our students on Wednesday, June 
16th. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

Many thanks, 

 

Greenaway’s Got Talent Planning Team 
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